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THOROUGHBRED RACING SA – NEW DIRECTOR 

 

Adelaide businessman Chris Atkins has been appointed to the Board of Thoroughbred Racing SA 

following a meeting of the Directors’ Selection Panel.  

 

Three of the four Directors required to retire by rotation - Frances Nelson (Chair), David Rasheed and 

Simon Ward - were returned, while Mr Atkins, Managing Partner of ASF Audits, was selected, replacing 

Brian Morris.  

 

The Directors’ Selection Panel comprises John Glatz (Chairman, SARCC), Bill Spear OAM (Deputy 

Chairman, SAJC) and Mark Hender. 

 

“The decision was reached by the Directors’ Selection Panel based on a majority of votes cast,” said 

Nick Redin, Thoroughbred Racing SA Company Secretary.  

 

“The nominated Director will now go through an approval process conducted by the Independent 

Gambling Authority (IGA). Once IGA clearance has been achieved, Mr Atkins will take his place on the 

Board at the conclusion of the Annual General Meeting on 25
th

 October.” 

 

Media enquiries:  

Samantha Firth, Michels Warren 

0408 715 585 

Phil Martin, Michels Warren 

0418 817 876 

 

 


